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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
  
May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and our True Paretns be with you and 
your families.  
  
Our True Parents are deeply concerned about and are praying for the people of Japan, 
especially our blessed families there, who have been affected by the earthquake, the 
tsunami and now the nuclear crisis. Our brothers and sisters in Japan have made so many 
sacrifices and have given so much over the last several decades to America and the world. 
Now, in their time of need, True Parents are encouraging the American families to 
respond and do all we can to lend our support.  We are all in prayer for the people of 
Japan, in light of the disaster which took place last week, and which is still unfolding in 
that nation. Our Japanese church is doing all that it can to reach our church families that 
have been affected by this tragedy.  
  
Our Senior Pastor, Rev. In Jin Moon, has made a way for families here in America to 
offer donations in support of the Japan relief efforts, which will be long-term and 
ongoing. She will make an official announcement about this effort on Friday, March 18, 
at the Youth Concert for World Peace and Ideal Families, which will be held at the 
Manhattan Center Grand Ballroom from 7:30 PM. We now have the link up on our 
national website for you to make your donation, It is similar to what we did in response to 
the earthquake and subsequent tragedy in Haiti last year. Please see the link contained 
here in this letter and visit the website.  
  
Thank you for your prayers and we will continue to give you updates about any 
developments in Japan.  
  
May God bless your family.  
 

 
 


